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"We were deeply honoured by the generous gift presented by the Yazaki Kizuna Foundation to 

commemorate our 40th Anniversary.  

A beautiful clock was given to our NUS Vice Chancellor, Professor Tuifuisa’a Patila Amosa, by their 

Managing Director, Kitami Junich.  

This gesture of support and goodwill truly embodies the spirit of collaboration and friendship between 

our institutions.  

Thanks to the Yazaki Kizuna Foundation for their thoughtful gift and for being a valued partner in our 

journey towards academic excellence. 

Here's to many more years of partnership and shared success!  

#samoaaustraliapartnershipNUS #YazakiKizunaFoundation #40thAnniversary" 

Posted on March 18th, 2024 @The National University of Samoa, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/samoaaustraliapartnershipnus?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXvky8OXW7koLHGy6gtyb0f7CeYIDx9-tnt-rZ_V5kF6X0LtmcnAiIIrAMISNE_FepJqLfPasVU6Mclj0sUmUZzOfzZ696dKo-5VKMD81GNJmKPgwnZ2ktgXQ3QPA0YRGQcyyD6mantXaukHs2faNSd&__tn__=*NK-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/yazakikizunafoundation?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXvky8OXW7koLHGy6gtyb0f7CeYIDx9-tnt-rZ_V5kF6X0LtmcnAiIIrAMISNE_FepJqLfPasVU6Mclj0sUmUZzOfzZ696dKo-5VKMD81GNJmKPgwnZ2ktgXQ3QPA0YRGQcyyD6mantXaukHs2faNSd&__tn__=*NK-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/40thanniversary?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXvky8OXW7koLHGy6gtyb0f7CeYIDx9-tnt-rZ_V5kF6X0LtmcnAiIIrAMISNE_FepJqLfPasVU6Mclj0sUmUZzOfzZ696dKo-5VKMD81GNJmKPgwnZ2ktgXQ3QPA0YRGQcyyD6mantXaukHs2faNSd&__tn__=*NK-R
https://www.facebook.com/TheNationalUniversityofSamoa/posts/pfbid0kDb4DbHhdqkA57hCFB1bUH3fJaj9p3aU5mfGQmdSeQbtb3SjERnouQGJ1BhdsDMDl
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